
 
 

 

Legal Department – 789-7511 

Legal Memorandum 

To: Board of Public Works 

Cc:  

From: 
Rebecka Martin – Administrative Assistant  

Date: 1/11/18 

Re: Street Privilege Permit Renewals 

 

Below is the list of applicants that are recommended by the Legal Department for renewal 
of their Street Privilege Permits. The applicant list circulated to the Fire Prevention and 
Building Safety, Engineering, City Clerk, and Police Departments and were not found to 
have any objections to their encroachments. 
 
The Legal Department will be placing recommendations for non-renewals or revocations 
on a future agenda.  Thank you. 
 

 

Seymour Law office   sign   123 7th St N 

Midwest Garment Inc   sign   620 Cass Street 

Nancy Gerrard    awning   313 Main Street 

Kates Gerrard    sign   212 Main Street 

Doug Clark    fire escape   927/929 Adams Street 

JPV Properties LLC   sign   221 Pearl Street 

 


